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Dear Laura,  
 
Thank you for your recent written question how many nappies the Welsh Government is 
allocating and providing to families with disabled children. 

The Guidance for the provision of continence containment products to children and young 
people states: “the number of products issued per 24 hours would not exceed four as, if the 
product assessment has been done correctly, and the product is used according to 
instructions, this should meet containment needs.” NHS Wales staff use their clinical 
judgement when assessing the most effective treatment options for each child, which 
includes the product assessment. With the right support and interventions, many children 
and young people are able to attain continence. 

Yours sincerely,  
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